Subject: FSD PSA: Car Safety for FSD Dogs and Puppies
June, 51" 2024

Hello, volunteers!

| hope this message finds you and the FSD pups you’re raising or dogs you’re fostering
happy and healthy. The safety and wellbeing of our puppies and dogs is our top priority,
and with the warm summer months approaching, we want to send a friendly reminder
about FSD car safety policies.

When traveling with an FSD puppy or dog, please adhere to following guidelines:

e All passenger and backseat windows should be completely rolled up with the child
lock on. No cracked windows. The driver’s window can remain cracked or unrolled
at your discretion.

e Ifyou prefer to have the windows cracked or down during travel, the puppy or dog
must be crated inside the vehicle.

e No puppies or dogs are allowed to sit or ride in the front passenger seat at any time.

e No puppies or dogs are allowed in the bed of a pickup truck at any time.

e Seatbelts, harnesses, or other pet tethers intended for vehicle use are an
alternative option that may be acquired by the volunteer—they will not be provided
by FSD. FSD approval is required before usage of any alternative vehicle restraint
method.

e Puppies and dogs should never be left alone in a car under any circumstances.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. If you have any questions, please don't
hesitate to reach out to myself or the Puppy Development team. We are incredibly grateful
for your fantastic care of our FSD dogs and your ongoing support.



